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On February 10, 2011, the committee received a request for travel from a member of the adjunct 
faculty.  The committee then convened via e-mail, with the following members present:  Frank 
Daniels; Kevin Marie Laxalt; and Jon Licht.  The following members were absent:  Kara Coates; 
Greg Molyneux and Connie Zeller. 
 
The matter was carefully discussed by the members, and a motion made to approve the request.  
With the amount of the request, and especially given the fact that another faculty member saw fit 
to cancel her approved travel, a majority of the committee reasoned that it might be difficult to 
justify the professional development request at this juncture.  After the vote had been taken, the 
VPAA indicated via e-mail that “money is here now for this budget, for this purpose.”  At this 
point, no motion for reconsideration has been made. 
 
 


